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Stolen firearms need to be reported, and willfully refusing to report them should indeed be a 
crime.  However, I oppose this bill because, unless some version of the Gun Theft Felony Act of 
2020 is passed, this can potentially punish the victim of a gun theft as much, or even more, than 
the perpetrator of the theft.  That is not justice.


